DAVES AVENUE

HOME & SCHOOL CLUB

DAVES AVENUE HOME & SCHOOL CLUB
MEETING MINUTES

Date: October 8, 2020
Location: Remote Zoom Meeting

In attendance:
Board Members: Lani Harr, Becky Tanner, Barbara Mclnerney, Jenna Mittleman, Raegan Kail,
Scott Brown, Jill Cox, Emma Garner

In Attendance: Beth Jackson, Jennifer Lambert, Sherry Lee, Arabella Bahari, Jessie Geis,
Simine Carlo, Weiwei Gu, Harjeet Janda, Bibi, Marisel Puebla-Baheri, Rijwana Quazi, Lauren
Roseman, Angelina Randazzo, Elisabeth Brown, Aria LeMenager

Call to Order: Becky 2:38pm

Approval of August 2020 H&SC Meeting Minutes:
A. Motion: Lani Harr
B. Second: Scott Brown
C. Motion Passed

Principal's Report - Jenna Mittleman

» Two teachers joined us today: Mrs. Brown and Mrs. LeMenager

* Thanks to the HSC for Bubble Night! It was a great afternoon. Our next event is Happy
Birds on Friday, Oct 16 4-5pm

»  We scheduled picture day for Wednesday, Oct. 28. We will be using Generations in Los
Gatos. We are modeling after Van Meter

* Red Ribbon Week is coming up. Let's look for ways to celebrate in class.

* Conference Week Nov 2-6. Report cards will be out Oct 30 or after

* 25 teachers applied for innovation grants. 7 were from Dave's

* CIT: Collaborative Innovation Time. The entire district participated. Teachers chose
something they were passionate about.

* Reopening:
- Remain in virtual class until Jan. 2021
- Superintendent Paul Johnson hosted parent advisory committee



- Board meetings are always posted on line if you want to watch

- If we returned to school right now, it would not look normal. Many factors are
taken into consideration.

- Special education students can start back for in-person instruction in two weeks.

- New Health Clerk is Rance Hodge

- A new pilot will test both SEL and Instruction. 10/26 is the earliest this would  take
place.

President's Report - Becky Tanner
*  One Community Campaign: Information will start to go out. Flyers and yard signs will be
distributed next week. We need to continue to support our school.
» Send us ideas for things kids can do during remote learning. We are open to suggestions!

Vice President's Report - Emma Garner
» Current open positions are Room Parent Coordinator and President Elect.

Parliamentarian's Report: Lani Harr
* ACSP (Annual Community Sponsorship Program) Update. Each week we spotlight a
community partner in the Avenue.

Old Business
New Business

Q&A:

1. Opportunities for kids to come on campus for seasonal activities (pumpkin painting, etc).

2. What are room parents responsible for (i.e. collecting money, etc)? As soon as a new room
parent coordinator is assigned, they will be in touch with all room parents for guidance on these
protocols.

3. Why was Jan. 17, 2021 chosen for possible reopening date? Jenna said there are many things
that need to be piloted before we can consider returning.

Meeting adjourned 3:34pm



